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The Centre for International Relations (CIR) arranged an online meeting to discuss the potential 

for collaboration with INSTITUT TEKNOLOGI SEPULUH NOPEMBER (ITS), INDONESIA on 

15th July 2024 from 11.00 am to 12.30 pm at the Board Room.  

Mr. Astria Nur Irfansyah, ITS & his team in International partnership division and Our Hon’ Vice 

Chancellor Dr. T. Murugesan, our respected Pro Vice Chancellor Dr. N. Thajuddin, Registrar    

Dr. N. Raja Hussain, and Director (CIR) participated in the meeting. Mr. Astria Nur Irfansyah 

expressed their willingness to collaborate with our institute in terms of Faculty exchange, 

Student exchange, joint research ventures and other potential collaborations. 
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